
 

  
           
March 21, 2022 
 
Addendum 1 
ITB #22-22-209666 
2022 Spiralweld 36” Culvert 
 
Addendum number 1 has been issued for questions. 
 
The Closing Date for this ITB has not changed. 
Bids will be received until March 31, 2022 @ 3:00 PM Alaska time.  
 
     
 
Questions:   
 

  
1. Will ARRC accept good used buy back pipe? 

Yes. The following stipulations must be met.  
1. The heat number stamped on the pipe is visible and matches the MTR 

 
2. The pipes physical characteristics do not show signs of yielding from being overstressed 

from its previous use (not bowed, bent, dented or oblong openings). 
 

3. The pipe doesn’t have remnants of steel welded to it from its previous use that would 
interfere with ARRC’s handling and installation, unless approved. 
 

4. Meets Buy America requirement.  
 

 
 
All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. 
If there are any questions regarding this addendum please let me know. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 

 
 
Rob Walker 
Contract Administrator 
Alaska Railroad Corporation 

Alaska Railroad Corporation 
327 W. Ship Creek Ave.  

Anchorage, AK 99501 


